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‘November 20, 1990

Paufl®iClurl, Secretary REF: UT-900726
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 South Everagreen Park Drive,S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. Curl:

We are addressing you as the representative of the
Washington Utilities & transportation Commission. We are most
adamantly opposed to WAC 480-120-141(9).

In our opinion, we have,at considerable cost to ourselves,
installed telephones for the use of our guests. To regard us
as having established a communication svstem subiject to vour price
control escapes our logic. Are you going to control the prices
of those who manufacture the equipment? Of those who repair it?

Does this by anv chance have a relationship to AT&T's efforts
to require all of us to change our systems so that they are compatible
with AT&T's? I notice that part of the prooosal is that we notify
our guests if we are using an alternative operator service (alternative
to what?) . so that they can request use of another carrier - at no
charaqge.

What is this craziness? What are you guys gettinag into here?
What is the purpose of all of this regulation?

Sincerely,
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SANDY RITZ
The Evergreen
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